

www.wiltshirehostfamilies.co.uk
C/O Val Rideout, Managing Director, 38 Victoria Rd, Trowbridge BA14 7LH
Tel: 01225 405783 Email: valfromwhf@hotmail.com

4th May 2023

Dear Head Teacher and Parents

I just wanted to say what a delight it has been hosting your group of students in Trowbridge and a big thank you to the teachers who accompanied them and did such a good job!

All my families have very much appreciated the students' efforts to communicate with them in English and their interest in English family life.

The students are a credit to their parents, teachers and school and we thank you for making this week so enjoyable.

Yours sincerely

Val Rideout

Managing Director

Wiltshire Host Families Ltd